April is National Fair Housing Month!

This year, we commemorate the 55th anniversary of the passage of the Fair Housing Act, the landmark civil rights law signed by President Lyndon B. Johnson on April 11, 1968, that made discrimination in housing transactions unlawful. The Fair Housing Act prohibits discrimination in housing because of race, color national origin, religion, sex (including gender identity and sexual orientation), disability, and familial status. For more information about your fair housing rights, visit FHEO's website.

How to File a Fair Housing Complaint

If you believe your rights may have been violated, we encourage you to <u>submit a complaint</u>.

Because there are time limits on when a complaint can be filed with HUD after an alleged violation, you should submit a complaint as soon as possible. When submitting a complaint, please provide as much information as possible, including:

- Your name and address
- The name and address of the person(s) or organization your complaint is against
- The address or other identification of the housing or program involved
- A short description of the event(s) that cause you to believe your rights were violated: and
- The date(s) of the alleged violation

City of Glen Cove Fair Housing Policy

- Fair Housing Officer (2022):
- Donna McNaughton, Deputy Mayor
- City Hall 9 Glen St., Glen Cove, NY 11542
- Email: dmcnaughton@glencoveny.gov
- Phone: (516) 676-2004
- Chapter 139. Fair Housing